General Education Email Meeting Report
Jan 14-17, 2021
ATTENDEES:  Cooley, Hawkley, Murphree, Nielsen. Padilla, Pujari, Walsh 
ACTION:  review general education requirements for a new program BA-ECA proposed by Lynettee Macfarlan.  The committee recommended the program move forward on in an email to Lynette Macfarlan Jan 20, 2021
REPORT:  The committee was asked to review the general education requirements for a new Bachelor’s program in early childhood education.  Given deadlines were rapidly approaching. Lynette Macfarlan asked we review it sooner than later, hence the email consultation.   Walsh had met with Macfarlan during the fall semester and suggestions about the general education components were incorporated into the proposal.
On Jan 14 Walsh sent this email to committee:  
We need to do a general education review for a new BA program proposal for early childhood education being submitted by Lynette Macfarlan.  All we need to review is the general education requirements, not the course proposal. I have seen this last semester and made comments on the general education component and those changes have been made.  The lower division is in keeping with standard general education for AA degrees with the exception of two categories:  Technical Proficiency--EDU 214 Technology in EDU and under Foundations Humanities/Fine Arts ENG 250 Children's Literature is required rather than the array of possible courses, which makes sense for a 0-5 year old education program.  Both requirements make sense for this program, I think.

Anyhow, of course we are up against deadlines and this needs to get in the approval process fast.  So we are up first--this will be an email review and vote to expedite the process.  Please email me your thoughts (approve, not approve, approve but modify with XXX changes) so we can get this moving.  I know we are all busy, but please have your thoughts to me by Tuesday Jan 17.  Please please please!!!! 

By Jan 17 Walsh received emails from all members of the committee who unanimously recommended the program mover forward in the process with no further modifications from the committee.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jan 20 this email was sent to Macfarlan:  
On Wed, Jan 20, 2021 at 11:23 AM Walsh, Laurie <laurie.walsh@gbcnv.edu> wrote:
Lynette, the general education committee has reviewed via email the general education portion of your degree program and unanimously agrees that it looks good. This email is the documentation of that review and the committee's recommendation to move the program proposal on to Curricular Review.

Thank you,
Laurie


